
Dear Parents, 

Thank you to those of you who participated in Tradition of Excellence.  We all had a 

wonderful time!  It was really nice to see our regulars there and also wonderful to see so 

many of the parents from the younger grades!  Awesome Job!  I especially enjoyed 

watching everyone dancing and enjoying one another’s company.  We raised $4300 for 

12 chrome books for our school which I was absolutely thrilled about.  If you were one 

of the parents/grandparents who offered to help with the remodeling of the girls and 

boys bathroom in The Primary Building, please contact me asap at 630-851-4300.  

Thank you!  Warm thank you to our TOE Committee:  Philesa Stonecliffe, Trisha 

Bonilla, Kathy Smith, Maribel Gutierrez, and Alicia DeKing .   A warm thank you goes 

out to Megan Curry and Kim Becker for being there for the new TOE Team to answer 

questions along the way!  Thank you also to Megan and Tom Curry and Kelly and Phil 

Bergeron for chairing the golf outing part of TOE over the summer!  TOE Team- You 

worked very hard and it showed!  We will wait to share results until everything gets paid 

off! 

     Next, I was really pleased with how many parents showed up for conferences.  They 

are a very important part of your child’s schooling and that communication between the 

teacher and yourselves is critical to their success!  Thank you for coming! 

     Soon we head into the Thanksgiving holiday, and honestly this fall has just flown by!  

The children have been really great and we are really proud of their efforts at school!  

Please keep encouraging them to dress appropriately for the weather because it seems 

to be super chilly in the morning and by noon warms up just a little bit.  So dressing in 

layers is great for comfort!  We have many children with coughs right now and our staff 

is also trying to get better so if your child gets a cough, please know that someone in 

their class has had it and all of those flu like symptoms are going around! 

Spotlight on Leadership 

Luke 2:42-52 

Even when Jesus was 12 years of age, He was listening and asking questions.  He 

never grew out of the habit.  Before ministering to needy people or telling them about 

the kingdom, he took the time to listen.  He knew that to connect with people’s hearts, 

he had to use his ears. 

Are you making time to listen to your people?  Really listening and not thinking about 

what YOU will say next but listening to their message?  That’s what I have been working 

on as a leader these last couple of weeks. 
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Next Thursday, November 23rd is Thanksgiving.  All of us at Annunciation School would 
like to thank you for being part of our Annunciation family, and also wish you a very enjoyable 
holiday with your families.  There is no school next Wednesday, Thursday, or Friday.   
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

This Friday, November 17, is our monthly Dress Down Day for charity.  Students may 

pay $1.00 for the right to dress down.  That money will be donated to charity decided by 

sixth grade.  Last month seventh grade donated $135.00 to the Anderson Humane Shelter. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Tuesday, November 21st is Spirit Day.  Students may dress down for free if they 

wear “Annunciation” or “Vikings” apparel, or the colors of blue and white. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Dress Down Passes were sold at the Tradition of Excellence event last Friday.  If you were 
not at the event, the committee would still like to give you the opportunity to purchase these 
passes.  A total of three Tradition of Excellence dress down passes are available per student.  

The passes are $5.00 per pass, per day, per student.  Buy one day, two days, or all three days.  
The passes may be used on Monday, November 20, Wednesday, December 20 and Friday, 
January 26. Give your student a chance to dress down and help support our final T.O.E 
fundraiser! Passes will be available in the school office. The last day to purchase passes is 

Friday, November 17, 2023.  Just write Dress Down Passes on an envelope along with your 
name, place your money inside and turn the envelope into the office.  The tickets will be sent 
home that same day. 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Annunciation School will once again have a toy collection at the Mass on December 8.  If 
you see any great Black Friday deals, please keep the toy collection in mind.  Thank you. 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Dennis Uniform is hosting an upcoming online-only sale event for school families! Parents can 
shop online during our Thanks Event sale for 15% off in-stock sweaters, sweatshirts, and 
polos today through Thursday, November 15-16 with discount code 15THANKS23. 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

DEC 2DEC 2DEC 2DEC 2ndndndnd    and 3and 3and 3and 3rdrdrdrd        ChristmasChristmasChristmasChristmas    WreathWreathWreathWreath    &&&&    GreeneryGreeneryGreeneryGreenery    SaleSaleSaleSale    

Saturday, Dec 2nd the school gym after 5:15 Mass and after Masses on Sunday, Dec 3rd  

The sale supports: Waterleaf Pregnancy Center  Sponsored by The Respect Life Group 

28-inch wreaths,    22-inch wreaths 
     Porch pots,    Many other items and decorations are available at the sale.  
Customize your greenery with our selection of bows and décor.   

 Great hostess gifts! 

 Ideal for a teacher’s gift! 

 Perfect for a home bound relative! 

Call Trish if you would like to help or have questions.  630 957 8020. 



-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Afternoon Patrol Schedule – Week of November 20 

         Brianna Favela, Aidan Melekus, and Arielle Rogers 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Scenes from the very moving Veterans Day Assembly on November 10th. 

 

                                                               

                                                                     

Poster by Shealyn Wrobleski and 

Melanie Martinez 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                    

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

***Be sure to mention your order is to Benefit Annunciation at 

checkout*** 

Annunciation Home & School Dine Out 

Night 

November 15th 2023 

10:30am to 9:00pm 

 

Gyro Pit will donate 20% of total sales to 

Annunciation 

 



 

 

 

Greetings, this is Deacon Ken. For 

those of you who don’t know I have 

the pleasure of teaching fourth-grade 

religion again this year. We started 

this project after choosing a saint for 

the classroom. His name is Jose 

Sanchez del Rio. The kids have done 

an amazing job with this, I’m just 

trying to lend a helping hand and a bit of guidance and support. 

Allow me to introduce…  

 

FootSteps of Faith 

Dear parents, the 4th-grade class has started a project 

called FootSteps of Faith. We are working with Ian’s Boots 

Inc., this year to help people in need. Our mission is to 

provide winter boots to kids who have none and can’t 

afford to buy them. So please donate winter boots, and 

socks but if you do not have any used that is okay please 

see what you can find to help people in need. 

 

We are in need of boots for kids pre-k to 6th grade. 

Snow pants, socks, snow boots. Our goal is 100 of 

everything!! I know it is a lot but we want to help people in 

need. Thank you so much for your generosity!!!!! 

 

Thank you for your consideration. God bless you! 
 



Christmas Gift Program 

‘Twas weeks before Christmas 

And all through the school 

Not a teacher gift had been purchased 

What would parents do? 

 

Decorations were hung 

In the hallways with care, 

In hopes that the Christmas spirit 

 would be shared. 

 

The children were studying, 

Struggling to stay awake, 

While anxiously waiting  

For a long Christmas break. 

 

The parents were looking  

To spread Christmas cheer 

And thank teachers and staff 

Who in their hearts they hold dear. 

 

So Home and School came up with a plan 

To make life easier on parents with so many demands. 

Don’t spend your time shopping for trinkets galore. 

Send in a contribution and avoid the store! 

 

                                                    Away with your worries 

                                                       Without further delay 

Decide on your cash contribution 

And send it to the office today! 

 

 
Home and School is coordinating a voluntary Christmas Gift Program.  This is a great alternative 

to purchasing traditional presents or gift cards for the faculty and staff to whom you would like to 

show your appreciation.  If you would like to participate, please place your contribution in an 

envelope addressed to Home and School and enclose the donation form. Send the envelope to 

the office.  Mark on the form the faculty and staff members you would like to include and the 

amount of the contribution for each person. Return the form with CASH only.  Any checks will be 

returned. Home and School will distribute the money to each faculty and staff member along with 

a list of those families who contributed to the gift.  Donation amounts will not be listed.  Any 

amount you would like to give is appreciated.   

  

The submission deadline for contributions is Friday, December 15 so gifts can be presented 

before Christmas break. 



Home and School Christmas Gift Program 2023 

 

Family Name:  _____________________________________     (as you would like it on the gift.) 

 

Phone Number:  __________________________________       Contribution Total:  _______________ 

 

Contributions must be turned into the office by December 15.  ALL CONTRIBUTIONS MUST BE CASH 

ONLY.  Checks will be returned. 

 

Mrs. Bill - Preschool $ 
Mrs. Sojka – Preschool Aide $ 

Mrs. Kopin - Kindergarten $ 
Mrs. Jungels – Kindergarten Aide $ 

Mrs. Rizzo – First Grade $ 
Ms. Johnson – Second Grade $ 

Mrs. Ruffalo – Third Grade $ 

Mrs. Sweet – Primary Librarian $ 
Mrs. Hinterlong – Pri. Bldg Aide/ Morning Care $ 

Ms. Betlejeski – Fourth Grade $ 
Mrs. McCormack – Fifth Grade $ 

Mr. Litow -  Jr. High Teacher, 6th Homeroom $ 
Mrs. Eversole – Jr. High Teacher, 7th Homeroom $ 

Mrs. Mazur – Jr. High Teacher, 8th Homeroom $ 

Deacon Gay – Technology Coordinator $ 
Mrs. Vogt – STEAM Teacher, Technology $ 

Mrs.  Swann – P.E. $ 
Mrs. Kubicek - Art $ 

Mrs. Van De Voort – Music Teacher P-5 $ 

Mrs. Eilermann – Upper Building Aide $ 
Father Patrick - Pastor $ 

Mrs. Frieders – Morning Care $ 
Mrs. Amara Fata – After Care $ 

Ms. Ariana Schuster – After Care $ 
Mrs. Darlene Jimenez – After Care $ 

Mrs. Unruh – Joyful Noise Director and Organist $ 

Laura Valdez – Custodial, Misc. $ 
Mrs. DeMar - Principal $ 

Mrs. Brouch – Administrative Assistant $ 
Mrs. Becker – Office Assistant $ 

 



For online orders to count towards the fundraiser, they must be placed for pickup only from the
restaurant location of, and during the hours of, the fundraiser. Delivery orders and gift cards do

not qualify. $150 minimum event sales required to receive any donation.

CHIPOTLE FUNDRAISER FOR

ANNUNCIATION HOME 
AND SCHOOL

33% OF EVENT SALES GET DONATED TO THE CAUSE

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 6TH | 4-8PM
2902 KIRK RD STE 100, AURORA, IL, 60502

ORDER ONLINE FOR PICKUP USING CODE T7MMA7A
OR SHOW THIS FLYER IN RESTAURANT
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